
 










































Description 

Guadalupe to Santa Maria Highway 166 CAPM
Santa Barbara County - Highway 166 - PM 0/8.9

The Guadalupe to Santa Maria Highway 166 CAPM is located 
in Santa Barbara County on the Highway 1/166 junction in the 
community of Guadalupe to the Highway 101 interchange 
in the City of Santa Maria. This project plans to preserve 
a quantity of lane miles of flexible Class 2 and 3 pavement 
using CAPM strategies, including shoulder backing. It will also 
replace Transportation Management Systems, repair/upgrade 
ADA curb ramps, and install accessible pedestrian signals.     

Purpose & Need
The purpose of this project is to preserve and extend the life 
of the existing pavement, install count stations, update 
guardrail to MASH standards, and update curb ramps to meet 
ADA compliance. The pavement within the project limits is 
exhibiting deterioration and could require additional 
maintenance effort if not addressed. The curb ramps Caltrans 
has identified do not meet ADA compliance, portions of 
guardrail does not meet MASH standards, and various signs 
are damaged or need replacement. Additionally, existing 
count station conditions will not provide effective traffic 
monitoring.

Current Schedule
Approve Project Initiation Doc. Complete

Circulate Draft Environ. Doc. March 2024
Approve Project Report and Environ. Doc. July 2024

100% Design Completion April 2026
Begin Construction November 2026

End Construction July/August 2027

Funding 
Fund Source SHOPP

Construction Capital Estimate $11,191,000
Right of Way Capital Estimate $69,000

Contact
Project Manager
Meg Henry
meg.henry@dot.ca.gov
(805) 441-3792




